



Dear 2nd Grade Parent,

We are pleased to inform you that we have hired a part-time 2nd grade teacher for the 2016-17 School Year. The Board of Education has granted this position to help with the higher number of students in 2nd grade.

Please join me in welcoming Mrs. Karen Anagnostopoulos. Karen (Mrs. A.) will teach math and English language arts along with Mrs. Siciliano in the afternoons. All students will begin their day with Mrs. Siciliano in problem-based learning and science/social science after CATs and before lunch.

Karen has been a teaching in CCSD93 for the previous two years and has more than six years of teaching experience. She has a bachelor's degree in elementary education (with a minor in English language arts) and a master's degree in educational leadership. With her experiences and enthusiasm, Karen will be a great addition to our School Community in making this an excellent school year. Please feel free to contact me at <a href="mailto:doylet@ccsd93.com">doylet@ccsd93.com</a> or 630-588-6300 with any questions you have.

Community Consolidated School District 93

230 Covington Drive Bloomingdale, Illinois 60108-3106

Tel 630-893-9393 Fax 630-539-3450

www.ccsd93.com

William R. Shields, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Thank you,

Mr. Tom Doyle Principal Roy DeShane Elementary School

Early Childhood Center
Carol Stream School
Cloverdale School
Elsie Johnson School
Heritage Lakes School
Roy DeShane School
Western Trails School
Jay Stream Middle School
Stratford Middle School
Early Childhood Center